
 

 

TAKE NOTICE THAT 

AN INFORMATION MEETING  

FOR ALL OWNERS AND RESIDENTS 

CONCERNING THE WINDOW REPLACEMENT PROGRAM  

AT STRATA PLAN LMS 4456 - ONE WALL CENTRE 

LOCATED AT 938 NELSON STREET, VANCOUVER, BC 

WILL TAKE PLACE ON FEBRUARY 14, 2013, STARTING AT 7 P.M. 

IN THE PORT MCNEILL ROOM (4TH FLOOR OF THE NORTH TOWER)  

OF THE SHERATON WALL CENTRE HOTEL 

1088 BURRARD STREET, VANCOUVER, BC 

 

The Matakana workers will mobilise on site on February 11, 2013, to commence the 
assembly of the work platform for the Window Replacement Program at One Wall 
Centre.   

Glastech plans to start replacing windows in early April and to complete the 
project in early October, 2013.   

As owners and residents, we must permit access to our suites and must relocate 
and protect our furnishings which might interfere with the work.   

Come to this information meeting and learn more about the project and what we 
owners and residents must do.   

RDH Building Engineering representatives will attend to provide further 
information and to answer your questions.   

Bruce Gleig,  
President of your Strata Council 



 


